
HOMEWORK SESSIONS 

Every Monday , Tuesday and 

Wednesday the senior leadership 

team will be offering homework 

sessions in the ICT suite for children 

who don’t have access to a computer 

at home and need to do homework.  

Please arrive by 8.15am prompt in 

reception and don’t forget to bring 

your homework diary! 
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Hello Everyone, 

It has been another busy week at Thornton! Thank you to all the parents who came to our 
homework workshops, I hope you found them useful! Your support in school and at home is 
fantastic. Another thank you to the Year Six parents who attended the parent consultations this 
week, the Year Six teachers have described it as a very positive experience. We look forward to 
seeing you at the guided reading workshops soon!  

 

We have noticed an increase in the amount of litter on the school site, we have plenty of bins 
around the playgrounds so please help us to keep our site clean by asking your children to 
dispose of their litter appropriately.  

Michelle Easthope—Assistant Headteacher 

Download the free eSchools App so you can receive emails, 

messages, newsletters and other important information such as if the 

school is closed for bad weather or that important coffee morning! 

The school newsletter for children, parents                          

and carers of Thornton Primary School. 

 

 

 

For all pupils that have achieved the school 
attendance target of 97% or above last term, 
there will be an invitation to attend a ‘Mad 

Hatter’s Tea Party’ with their families in 
February. 

Look out for the special Mad Hatters tea 
party tickets that will be issued soon! 
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Dates for your diary 2018 

Star Pupil Assembly—24th January at 
9am 
SATS  information meeting –25th 
January 2018 from 2.45pm until 3.15pm 
SATS information meeting –26th 
January 2018 from 9am until 9.30am 
British Motor Museum Trip YR 1 & 2— 

31st January 2018 

World Book Day- 1st  March 2018. 

 

Owlets 1 Laiba Hussain  

Wise Owls 2 Mustafa Mohammed Azhar  

Great Horned Owl 3 Ayyan Mahmood 

Tawny Owl 3 Lewand Tofiq 

Snowy Owl 3 Zara Mahmood 

Eagle Owl 3 Afnan Hamid 

Barn Owl 3 Haroon Ahmed 

Great Horned Owl 4 Mariam Khan 

Tawny Owl 4 Tariq Bin– Jamil 

Snowy Owl 4 Anikah Zahir 

Eagle Owl 4 Miya Nadeem 

Barn Owl 4 Aiza Al-Karim 

Great Horned Owl 5 Rabia Ayub 

Tawny Owl 5 Misbah Mahmood 

Snowy Owl 5 Sophia Gould 

Eagle Owl 5 Irha Khattak 

Barn Owl 5 Nasima Begum 

Great Horned Owl 6 Zahra Syed 

Tawny Owl 6 Faheem Ahmad  

Snowy Owl 6 Mohammed Danyaal 

Eagle Owl 6 Hassan Ur Rahmaan 

Barn Owl 6 Amaan Zahir 

Year 3 Homework Workshop 

Thank you to the year 3 parents that 
attended the Homework Workshop. If 
you did not attend, the PowerPoint is 
available on the school website. Any 
questions please ask any year 3 Class 
teacher!               

Health for life workshop 

If you have been selected to take part 
in our health for life workshop please 
join us on Tuesday from 9-11.15 am 

Handwriting Award 

The children have enjoyed receiving 
handwriting awards this term. Every Friday 

Mrs Simmons Special Handwriting Pens and 
a certificate are rewarded to the children with 

the best letterjoin handwriting. 

The letterjoin logging in details can be found 
in your childs homework dairy. Lots of 

resources are available . 

www.letterjoin.co.uk  

100% Class Attendance  

Well Done to Great Horned Owl 4 
and Great Horned Owl 5!  


